
 

PSD hails teaching staff on World Teachers’ Day 

Written by Daniella Latorre 

 
 

Philippine School Doha, through the Supreme Student Government (SSG), hailed its faculty in 

celebration of the World Teachers' Day held on October 9 at the PSD Campus. 

 

While students prepared a classroom-based program for their advisers, another program was 

attended by teachers at the Edgar V. Gymnasium, consisting of intermission numbers, an ice 

breaker activity, a video tribute, and a raffle draw. 

 

The winners of the raffle draw, who each received a basket of groceries, were as follows: Ms. 

Jessilyn F. Mariano (Intermediate Department), Mr. Jesus A. Vega Jr. (Junior High School 

Department), and Ms. Ma. Socorro B. Vicencio (Preschool Department). 

 

Meanwhile, the winners of the Gimme 5 ice breaker were Mr. Elmerson L. Barañao, Dr. Maricel 

D. Penig, and Dr. Bobby H. Henerale. 

 

Then, Mr. Marlon G. Gabitano, the Prefect of Discipline, delivered the closing remarks on behalf 

of the Office of the Student Affairs Vice Principal, Mrs. Melissa R. Montayre. Moreover, he thanked 

the educators of PSD for shaping the learners’ young minds and nurturing their needs.  

 

“Teachers, your dedication and commitment are the guiding lights that illuminate the paths of the 

students’ success,” Gabitano stated. 



 

 

Gracing the occasion was the school principal, Dr. Alexander S. Acosta, along with all the 

academic vice principals. 

 

The SSG then gifted every teacher with a name-engraved pen to recognize his/her service and 

efforts. 

 

Afterward, advisory and non-advisory teachers headed to their assigned classrooms to continue 

celebrating Teachers’ Day with their students. 
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